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In some of our academy programs, the Charter School expects that each student 
wears a uniform while on-site.  Parents are asked to purchase the uniforms, when 
possible.  If a parent cannot afford to purchase the uniform then the school will 
loan the uniform to the student at no cost.  All loaned uniforms must be returned 
at the end of each school year.  

 

Programs are required to follow appropriate inventory control procedures. 

 

VISTA SPRINGS CHARTER SCHOOL PAGE 1 OF 1 
SCHOOL UNIFORMS 


